
 

 

 

 

 
Sue Bugalski 

Sue returns to UPAF for her seventh time as a 
Loaned Executive. Sue loves going to the 
theater (when she’s not on the golf course!) 
and is ready to use her experience to assist 
our Ambassadors.  
sbugalski@upaf.org 

 
Deidra Edwards 

With a love of singing and music, Deidra 
returns to UPAF as a second-time Loaned 
Executive. She served as a Loaned Executive 
during United Way’s campaign this past fall 
and is excited to assist in making UPAF’s 
Workplace Giving Campaigns successful. 
dedwards@upaf.org 

 
Mike Gaynor 

Mike has worked at Baird in the Fixed Income 
Sales area for 30 years and appreciates their 
willingness to “lend” him to UPAF. This will be 
Mike’s fifth UPAF campaign as a Loaned 
Executive. 
mgaynor@upaf.org 

 
Nancy Gorens 

Nancy is thrilled to be returning as a UPAF 
Loaned Executive and has observed the 
impact of the arts during her long career in K-
12 school administration and teaching. She is 
proud of the professional actors and fine 
artists in her family. 
ngorens-edelman@upaf.org 

 
Gretchen Titus 

After serving as a Loaned Executive with 
United Way this past fall, Gretchen is very 
excited to return to UPAF as a second-year 
Loaned Executive. She really enjoys meeting 
new people and helping to promote the arts in 
Milwaukee. 
gtitus@upaf.org 

 

MEET THE 2020 UPAF CAMPAIGN 

LOANED EXECUTIVES 

sbugalski@upaf.org
dedwards@upaf.org
mgaynor@upaf.org
ngorens-edelman@upaf.org
gtitus@upaf.org

